
Week of 27th April 2020 

Dear Class 3, 

I hope you and your families are all keeping happy, healthy and 
safe, which are the most important things of all. If you have any 
questions, would like to share pictures of what you have been up 
to, or just want to say hello, please send an email to Mrs Cameron 
on office@wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk and Mrs Sharp will for-
ward it to her. Take care and sending big monster hugs! 

 

What I’ve been up to this past week… 

 

 

Some maths... 

  



Week of 27th April 2020 

  

… and then looking up 
information about the 
birds on the RSPB web-
site. I saw a wood pi-
geon, a great tit, a black 
bird and a starling. 

Birdwatching... 
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  Having a tea party. :-) 

 

 

 

 

Trying ‘Zumba for kids’. 

(Mrs Cameron found this 
on YouTube. Remember 
to ask an adult before 

searching!) 
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Going for a walk in Mousehold Heath. :-) 


